
Minutes of the General Meeting of the Durham Kennel Club. 

February 16, 1976. 

The meeting was held at Don ~urray ' s Barbecue restaurant 
on Guess Road. Following presentation of the AKC movie 
on "Gait", the bu:iiiness meeting was called to order. 

Minutes of the last meeting were approved as read. 

Mary Holland gave the treasurer's 
Certificates 
Home Savings Account 
Building Fund 
Checking Account 

report. 
10,000.00 

7,659.89 
1,185.51 
1,137·35 

19,982.77 

PeterCala requested that trophies for the spring show 
be gotten to the trophy chairmen soon. 

Larry Winberry gave a show report and requested help for 
the sale of catalogs. 

Tracking Trial. Pat Lawrence reported that there were 
already three entries for the trial. 

Library. Tom Fitzpatrick reported that the library is 
now functioning. The books will be brought to every 
meeting and may be borrowed for one month but should be 
returned to the next meetin~. 

Building Finance. George Hand reported that the committee 
has tenatively scheduled a yard sale, bake sale, spring 
match, sale of greeting cards and will set up a donation 
credit board where people who donate funds will have their 
names displayed. 

Tall Tale s . Faith Gehweiler reported that past policy of 
the club had been to purchase a number of Tall !ails but 
now members are being asked to subscribe individually. 
The cost is two dollars a year. The publication is now 
taking advertising copy for next year. 

Breeders Information. Carolyn Vaughn, Sharon Sawyer and 
Marie Hand reported that they felt the service is in general 
being effectively us ed. 

Building and Grounds. Vern Bell reguested help in cleaning 
up the building for both obedience and show handling classes. 

Membership. Mary Bell presented two couples to be vodted upon 
for regular membership. They were Doris and Fred Callaway 
and Charles and Jean Frazier. 

Applicants accepted for associate membership were: 
Henry Jim and Naria Hernandez--Lhasa Apso 
John Cooper--Bouvier des Flandres. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Carolyn Vaughan, Secretary 


